
Invitation to Indian Entrepreneurship Congress 2019 - (23rd 

February) at Lovely Professional University 

 

We wish to invite your esteemed institution and its dynamic and enterprising Students to take complete 
benefit of the Indian Entrepreneurship Congress “IE-Con2019”, which will be held on 23rd of February, 
2019 
  

With Warm Regards 

Manish Saini 
Deputy Director 

LPU Startup School 
Lovely Professional University, Phagwara 

 

With LPU Startup School, a University Incubator launched by Honorable Finance Minister Mr. Arun 
Jaitley, LPU started providing wings to its budding Entrepreneurs. Through a structured approach, a 
vibrant Startup Ecosystem has been nurtured by LPU Startup School. 

LPU Startup School is proud to have produced many successful Entrepreneurs since its inception. 
Republic Motors, an E-Vehicles manufacturer, King Hill travels – a travel service provider, Feetomoto – a 
startup creating an OBD device to provide health of your automobile on your mobile and track it for you 
are some of the recent ventures which have been extremely successful. 

As a part of our endeavor to keep building a robust institutional Ecosystem, LPU StartupSchool is hosting 
the 3rd Season of Indian Entrepreneurship Congress (IE-Con 2019) on 23rd February 2019. This edition 
of IE-Con would see 15+ Successful Entrepreneurs, Angel Investors, Venture Capitalists and Government 
representatives interacting with the budding Student Entrepreneurs.  

IE-Con is also hosting an Idea Pitching competition for the startups called - "One in a Million" and the 
winner would take-away prizes worth USD 2 MILLION. 

Complete details of the event with the registration details is available here -
http://startupschool.lpu.in/ie-con/  

http://startupschool.lpu.in/

